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Marine Travel expansion continues

Marine Travel are pleased to welcome
Steve Murray to the company.

Steve brings 40 years travel
experience to our operation. Steve’s
responsibility will be to look at all
aspects of the business, to improve
further our bespoke service to our
diverse marine market customers.

Steve will also be working towards maximising our commercial relationships with
our key suppliers and therefore improving our best travel solutions and value to
our customers.

As the UK’s leading independent marine travel company our service levels are
key to maintaining and growing our business and Steve will be looking at all areas
to maximise performance for the benefit of our customers. This will include internal
processes and the latest technology solutions.

Steve, who will be based at Marine Travel’s Canterbury office said "I’m delighted
to be joining Marine Travel. Our customer base is truly global and this offers
fantastic opportunities to grow our business in this dynamic sector of the travel
industry."

Dave Thompson, Managing Director of Marine Travel said "Steve is someone I’ve
known for many years and we are delighted to have him join our team to help us
develop and attain our goals for our business and our customers.
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